
 

 

  

   

 

Neil's Monthly Update - February 2024  

  
 
 
 
Apparently, our long-delayed winter finally decided to make an appearance just in time for everyone 
to stay at home and enjoy the Oilers fantastic winning streak! It was disappointing to see it end last 
night. Hopefully, the next few weeks also brings some snow to the mountains to save another terrible 
season for our ski operators. 
  
The markets also started 2024 with a nice month. Stocks rallied globally, although bonds gave back 
a little as interest rates forecasts seemed to be bouncing all over the place. 
 
While fourth quarter earnings revealed some surprises, they were for the most part “as 
expected.” This provided some relief to the market and a good reason to be a little more optimistic in 
2024, with the possibility of lower rates as we move into the summer months. Worth noting, however, 
is our Canadian economy is far more fragile than our US neighbours. This likely means lower rates 
here first (long mortgage rates have already fallen) which is great for borrowing but not so great for 
the Canadian dollar! 
  
Themes that worked in the latter part of 2024 seem to be still working well and we are relatively 
pleased with our overall market positioning…for the moment. 
  
In case you are wondering, we'll be cheering for the San Francisco 49ers in the Super Bowl this 
weekend.  Might be superstition (Super Bowl Indicator - Premise & History) but there is some 
random correlation between the NFC winning and a bull market! Every bit helps! 
  

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcampaigns.richardsonwealth.com%2Fcollect%2Fclick.aspx%3Fu%3DdE5RMTVIbzRudFJVV3BnNUorR2pYUnY4TDFMQWhhcHR1N1BHbUlkSS9ML1ZVUUkyOGFYR0hLNWtpMmFENnB1V2Fwbkp2Y3pBdFZRK0dwQ0lscDhxRS8wVUYraHNoREVYakR4dGEzR1dpbXlpalROKzR5V1pyZz09%26rh%3Dff01ed89c2df64bfff80ac4c424998bb334cbea0&data=05%7C02%7CElizabeth.Lang%40RichardsonWealth.com%7C28a9f8bc34a6403c70be08dc28299565%7Cb732945f7452487583fb98fb678b1fe4%7C0%7C0%7C638429406312062840%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4TWGcXkp7ahDLaDWeAg%2FZm9IOaEWebIYY3VFUEZit%2FQ%3D&reserved=0


All the best from your friends and the Bosch Investment Group! 
 
 
 
  
 

 

Bosch Investment Group 
 
780.409.7780 
BoschInvest@RichardsonWealth.com  
 

  

 

The opinions expressed in this report are the opinions of the author and readers should not assume they reflect the opinions or 
recommendations of Richardson Wealth Limited or its affiliates. Richardson Wealth Limited, Member Canadian Investor Protection 
Fund. Richardson Wealth is a trademark of James Richardson & Sons, Limited used under license. 
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